
The Madison Police Department investigated an incident that 
occurred outside our school, on Ash Street, at approximately 
12:30 p.m. on Friday. A 19 year-old man (former student) was 
crossing the street with a student, when he was bumped by a 
vehicle. Words were exchanged with the passenger of the 
vehicle and this resulted in the pedestrian being threatened with 
a gun. The vehicle quickly left the area when a police squad car 
was observed in the vicinity. A police investigation consequently 
led to the arrest of the driver and passenger, as well as to the 
recovery of two guns.
 
I am sharing this information with you to keep you updated 
about incidents that occur in our school or in the vicinity of our 
school. In this particular incident, the police quickly responded 
to the area and appropriate steps were taken to ensure the safety 
of our school.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
Ed Holmes
 


